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Melendez, Yadira

From: roxana jimenez <roxane.g.jimenez@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 5, 2023 9:38 AM
To: Melendez, Yadira
Subject: BAY STREET PUB - TESTIMONY

To whom it may concern,  
 
Please take this testimony into consideration before renewing BAY STREET PUB at 338 E BAY st. I reside at 
2160 S Kinnickinnic ave APT 625, my bedroom/balcony/ and living room face this pub. In the two years I have 
resided here there has been numerous occasions where on closing time people in that establishment have shot at 
their guns. Stray bullets are a SERIOUS topic here in Milwaukee and I cannot tell you the amount of times I 
have spotted their clientele shooting their guns, I fear for my life that one day a bullet could hit our unit or 
neighbors facing that bar as a matter of fact ASK for surveillance of this past weekend which was a fight and 
blocking of roads. Shooting happened (there a numerous other instances that THE OWNER is aware this 
happened as he is there at closing time 2/17-2/18 and 2/24-2:25 there was customer brawl along with blocking 
roads being inconsiderate of coherent drivers who need to drive by.  
 
I hope you receive more than one complaint on “SHOOTINGS” at this bar. I have only observed 6 shootings 
that I woke up and saw it happen from that establishment not random drive by.  
 
5 shootings in 2022 and this recent shooting of a customer in a black car in February.  
 
Please consider adding a police patrolling this bar or restrictions on weapons.  
 
 
Best regards,  
 

Roxana Jimenez 

Milwaukee, WI 53207 

Phone: (414) 581-3567 

Office:  (262) 252-1450 

 You don't often get email from roxane.g.jimenez@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 


